

Comité International Pierre de Coubertin (CIPC)

International Pierre de Coubertin Committee
(IPCC)

Siège / Headquarters, Hôtel Continental 2, place de la Gare 1001 Lausanne Switzerland

President
Univ.-Prof. Dr. Stephan Wassong
Wassong@dshs-koeln.de

Lausanne / Cologne, 31st March 2020

Mr. Thomas BACH IOC President

(sent by email)

Re: Games of the XXXII Olympiad Tokyo 2020

Dear President Bach,

On behalf of the members of the International Pierre de Coubertin Committee may I take this opportunity to express our appreciation to you and the International Olympic Committee for the brave decision that you have taken in postponing the Games of the XXXII Olympiad, Tokyo 2020 for one year.

You have given priority to the health and safety of the athletes of the world as well as the security and health of the society at large.

We know that you and your colleagues are going through unique and challenging times. We stand by you and we express our support and trust in all your actions in these uncertain and unpredictable circumstances. You may rest assured that at the CIPC we will firmly continue to work on our projects planned for Tokyo 2020.

With my best wishes of success.

Stephan WASSONG